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Question:

In the same part of the document the following is stated;

"Additional information will also be sought shortly in relation to the practice of charging for
TB treatment, given concerns that no national approach is in place in terms of TB treatment.”
(Document Reference)

DIAC indicated that there had also been some concerns raised internally about the
comprehensiveness of the advice provided by DoHA - with DIAC seeking additional
information where required so that it is able to ensure transparency and develop "evidence-
based policy". For example, DIAC's Chief Medical Officer has sought additional information
in the context of advice about prejudice of access issues (to be discussed at the next FAS
level meeting). Additional information will also be sought shortly in relation to the practice of
charging for TB treatment, given concerns that no national approach is in place in terms of
TB treatment.,

So is it true we don't have a national approach when it comes to the treatment of an infectious
disease like TB?

Answer:

States and territories are responsible for the treatment of TB. The guiding principles
underpinning Australia’s response to TB are outlined in National Strategic Plan for TB
control in Australia, a document developed by representatives of each jurisdictional TB
program. The strategy recommends that there should continue to be no financial barrier to
achieving diagnosis, management and treatment of TB. States and territories put into
operation the strategy’s recommendations according to their local policies.



